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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Senate Special Committee,

Please know I strongly oppose
the Texas Legislature's mid-
decade redistricting session. 
This is a clear attempt to
disenfranchise voters and
distort our democratic process
for political gain.  Mid-decade
redistricting should only
happen in extreme situations,
which we are not currently
facing.  What we are facing,
however, is pressure from the
White House to hold this
special session which seems to
be an attempt to gain more
power for a particular set of
people.  This is a rushed
session which is not a priority
for Texans.  There are greater
issues affecting our state,
let's focus on those issues
instead of partisan interests. 

Thank you for your time,

Mariana Villalobos




